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November 3, 2021 

 

 

Planning & Administration Credit 4 

Letter of Affirmation 

Pre-Submission Review 

STARS AASHE 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 

In June 2021, Brandon Morton (Assistant Director of Sustainability & Operations, Dallas College) contacted me 

to discuss the opportunity of peer-reviewing Dallas College’s STARS submission.  

 

I affirm that I conducted the first review of Dallas College’s STARS report as an external reviewer who was not 

involved in the data collection process.  

 

This (first) review was performed following the guidelines published on AASHE-STARS' Data Quality 

& Reporting Assurance website (https://stars.aashe.org/reports-data/quality-assurance/).  

 

Comments from the first review were recorded in the “Reviewer Comments & Suggestions: 1st Review” section 

of the STARS Review Template available on the above-mentioned website. 

 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or need additional information. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Divya Saxena 

Email: divya.2490@gmail.com 

https://stars.aashe.org/reports-data/quality-assurance/
mailto:divya.2490@gmail.com


 
STARS PA-4 and IN-11  
Letter of Affirmation 
Pre-Submission Review 
November 2, 2021 
 
To Whom it May Concern:  
 
I was contacted by Brandon Morton (Assistant Director of Sustainability, Operations) to conduct a review of 
Dallas College’s first AASHE STARS submission in accordance with credit criteria for PA-4 and IN-11. Due to 
extenuating circumstances that prevented the first reviewer (Dr. Divya Saxena) from being unable to complete 
her second round of reviews, I was asked to conduct a secondary review of the AASHE STARS report and confirm 
that all comments by the first reviewer had been adequately addressed. I can attest that all identified issues 
brought up by Dr. Saxena have been resolved.  
 
Using the STARS Review Template I reviewed all credits that Dallas College is pursuing and documented 
inconsistencies and errors. After submitting my review to Brandon he addressed the concerns identified during 
my review and updated relevant information in the Reporting Tool. All identified inconsistencies and errors were 
successfully addressed.   
 
Please feel free to contact me at Kathleen.Klaniecki@cwu.edu or 509-963-1825 if you require any additional 
information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kathleen Klaniecki, PhD 
Sustainability Coordinator 
Operations Division 
Central Washington University  

mailto:Kathleen.Klaniecki@cwu.edu

